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Community Newsletter 
March has seen started and they are progressing on schedule.  They may even finish the pipe repair 
ahead of schedule.  Right now, they have about one month left on the schedule. 
 
Please pay attention to the posts on your door as 
your stack is up for work.  We have to be very careful 
to not cause any problems with water while they are 
working.  Your attention is greatly appreciated.   
These repairs are going to last for many years to 
come.  The repair men are very happy with the way 
the lining has been as well. 
 
Thank you first floor residents as you have dealt with 
so much during this project and the repair process.  . 

   

 
 

  

 

 

 

Check out more to do on the island at the following site:  https://www.myislandestates.net/ 

P A R K I N G  A S S I G NM E N T S  
 

The new parking assignments are 
out and effective.  If you have not 
moved to your new spot please do 
so by Monday, 3/13/2023.   

Thank you for making the change 
and remember, parking is an annual 
assignment.  

S E A  WA L L  P RO J E C T  

 

The next major project for Island 
Point is the sea wall repair.   

The repair will affect the boat slip 
owners.  Please keep your eyes out 
for notices as this project gets closer.  
The notices will keep you informed of 
what to expect and any action you 
must take during this much needed 
repair.  The new wall will last us 
many years once completed. 

E L E V A T O R  P RO J E C T  

 

The elevator project is getting close 
to the start date. 

At this time, parts are on order and 
before you know they will be here 
working as the planned start time is 
May. 

 

   

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

March – Stack Pipe Repairs to continue 

May 5, 2023 – Freight Elevator repairs to begin 


